From: Andy Cattano <acattano@aol.com>

Sent: Sunday, January 10, 2021 3:52 PM

To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org>

Subject: IECC & Chapter 11 of the IRC using the ICC standards process

Hello ICC:

Just a quick note of support for updating of the IECC and Chapter 11 of the International Residential
Code (IRC) using the ICC standards process.

As someone familiar with the evolution of the IECC and Chapter 11 of the IRC, the future development of
energy conservation provisions should follow the ICC standards process as accredited by ANSI. Currently
there are several consensus committees indirectly related to energy systems/conservation - i.e., solar
thermal. It makes complete sense to have a well rounded committee roster with industry, government and
public representation to develop future editions of the IECC. Thank you for the opportunity to comment on
this matter.

Andrew Cattano

NJ Uniform Construction Code Advisory Board - Past Member
ICC/IRC Code Development Committee - Past Member
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